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Dear Mr Benjamin 
 
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000  

I have considered your appeal against the decision in relation to your request for access 
to information pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I have also considered 
information from the departments that provided information regarding the Council’s 
response to your request.  

My decision is that your appeal is upheld. 

The reasons for my decision are set out below. 

I uphold this appeal. While I suspect we have actually supplied the vast majority of this 
information I cannot be sure without us re-drafting it with reference to each number as 
the applicant has requested. I also struggled to follow the appeal for the same reason so 
I suggest we redraft answering each question separately and the appeal is then re-
submitted and I will then consider it. 

If you are not satisfied with the manner in which your appeal was handled you should 
contact the Information Commissioner within two months of receiving this letter. The 
Information Commissioner will not consider complaints outside of this timeframe, except 
under exceptional circumstances. He can be contacted at the Information 
Commissioner’s Office Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF. 
Telephone: 01625 545 700 or email: casework@ico.org.uk.  

Yours sincerely 

 
 
Andrew Maughan 
Borough Solicitor 
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